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 Were falling into September, Welcome Room 10 families!  
 
 Big welcome to our new classmates Asher and Stella! We are very 
excited to be growing and seeing some new faces! Ms. Arianna  will also be 
joining me this month. She is the classrooms new assistant teacher. Also, some 
of you have already met me, I am Mrs. Amanda, I will be taking over the lead 
teacher position in the classroom. I am very excited to get to know the kids 
more, and meet all of you! 
 We are excited to  show you all our new classroom! We have rearranged 
and decorated for the new school year! Our goals are always to have a  
stimulating and effective classroom for each child’s growth and development. 
We will be trying to take 3 photos of each child per week for you to see how 
they are doing and progressing!   
  This month our topics are: Space, Down on the Farm, Sports, 
Welcome Autumn/Fall and  Exploring Books! 
 Thank you for welcoming me to this classroom and trusting to care and 
educate your kiddo!  If you have any questions, comments or concerns please 
reach out via Links 2 Home. 
 
Miss Amanda 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

September 6th for Labor Day 

September 8th-9th 

 


